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Dear Dr. Perkins and Members of the Board:

This is a request for Dr. Debra Allen, Lower Elementary Assistant Principal,
to be approved for chairing ARC (Admissions and Release Committee) meetings.
This request is due to the high volume of meetings that occur during the year
which will allow Mr. Wright and Dr. Allen to share this responsibility.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Renee Cameron, Director of Special Education




